
Town of Saugus
Public Works Department

515 Main Street
Saugus, Massachusetts 01906

Telephone 781-231-4145
Fax 781-231-4146

email: jattubato@saugus-ma.gov

Public Water Supply 
# 3262000

Dear Water Customer,

The Town of Saugus uses approximately 3.5 million gallons a day, 100% of which is supplied by the MWRA.

2011 was a good year for installing new water mains through the “No Interest Loan” from the MWRA. New water mains were installed on Staff 
Rd., Mountain Ave., part of Granite Rd., Raddin Terr., Danforth St. and Wickford St.  A total of 3000 feet of ductile pipe, 6 hydrants and 65 new 
water services were installed. There were several broken hydrants that were replaced and graded to 80 pounds of pressure.

A leak detection program was done again this past year on the water system and 14 leaks were repaired saving the town over $150,000.

Total coliform sampling is still done every week at 14 different locations. All resuts met the standard. Saugus is also involved with the lead and 
copper sampling that is mandated every year. Saugus was again below the Action Level of 15 ppb with results of 3.5 and 3.1 ppb. 

If the homeowners have any questions about the Water System or want information on town meetings, feel free to call the Public Works at 
(781) 231-4145.

Joseph Attubato
Saugus Public Works Director


